
From: PSC Public Information Officer
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: FW: Case 2020-00290
Date: Friday, October 23, 2020 3:43:22 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: scott bell 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 10:17 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Case 2020-00290

Dear Kentucky Public Service Commisioners,

     Please consider this letter as a plea to consider intervention and rejection of the Application of Bluegrass Water
Utility Operating Company.  Raising the monthly water bill from $22.79 to an insane amount of $105.84 is very
unjust to the residents of the Center Ridge service area.  With the increase in excess of 360%, we should receive
sewer as well as toilet paper, new more efficient toilets, install of these toilets, new efficient water faucets with
install, etc.  I am sure Bluegrass will not agree to that situation, so I implore you to reject their application to raise
my water bill by 364.4%.

Scott Bell
753 ST HWY BB
East Prairie, MO 63845

Center Ridge Property
89 Lakesong Lane
Murray, KY 42071
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